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Intensive Swim School 25thMonday – Friday 29th 

November 

Thank you to all the instructors for supporting 

our swim program. All students are progressing 

well and gaining confidence in the water.  

Parents are reminded to send in extra food for 

the afternoon recess. A number of students are 

eating everything by the end of lunch and have 

nothing left for the 2.15 recess. 

Mini Carnival (Year 2-6): Those children who can 

swim 50 metres will be participating in a mini 

carnival next Friday at the beginning of the 

second swim session. About 12pm. All the other 

children will continue with their swim instruction. 

Timetable for Swim School 

9.15   Student to have first recess. 

9.40   Depart School. 

10.30  First swim session. 

11.30  Lunch 

12.15  Second swim session. 

1.30   Depart Pool 

2.15   Students to have second recess. 

 

Readers 

Mrs Sullivan has requested for all her special books be returned.  

K-2 students have a large amount of readers at home. These need to 

be returned next week. 

 

Library Books   

Mrs Barwick would like all library books returned next week. She will 

be starting to stocktake in the next week. Please have a hunt round. 

Some students have more than one book on loan. 

 The Calendar 

 

TERM 4 

November 

Mon 25th – Fri 29th Swim 

School 

Fri 29th 3-6 Swim Carnival 

2nd Session 12pm 

 

December 

Thurs 5th Presentation Night. 

Wed 11th Christmas Party – 

Warialda pool. 

Fri 13th Pally Memorial Hall 

Community Christmas 

Event 

Wed 18th Last Day of Term 4 
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Presentation Night Thursday 5th D 
7pm start 

Organisation on the night. 

All students are to be in full school uniform.  

We ask that everyone be seated at 6.50pm . 

Performance Costumes: 

Costumes need to be at school Wednesday. Costumes will be stored and 

students will change before their performance. 

Families are asked to bring a cake or slice to share at the conclusion of the 

evening. 

Families with pre-schoolers please keep them seated with the family during 

the evening plays and formal proceedings. Thank you for your cooperation 

on this matter. 

Presentation Night Costumes. 

K-2 costumes: Costumes will be provided for K-1 students. Year 2 students 

will need costumes as if they are going to the zoo. 

3-6 costumes: Boys and Madalyn will need jeans and t-shirt. Other 

characters dressed for their part. 

Christmas Tree / Party – 11th Decemeber 

This year the Christmas Tree/Party will be held at the Warialda Pool. The 

Pool has been booked for 12-2pm. Permission notes will be sent home closer 

to the date. 

Parents are to provide gifts from Santa. These can be dropped at school. 

Gifts do need not be expensive. Gifts need to be clearly marked. 
 

Canteen 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist. The roster is open to helpers to work 

together. If this is an option please contact Kerry. 

The canteen has NO PIZZAS for sale for the rest of this term and for a 

limited time they will have for sale CHICKEN AND GRAVY ROLLS  

@ $3.00 each. 

Term 4 Canteen & Fruit Roster Roster 
Monday Canteen Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 
  Nov 29th

 Swim School  

Dec 2nd
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 6th Heidi Johnstone Casey Schneider 

Dec 9th
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 13th Katrina Smith Tracy Baker 

Dec 16th
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 20th

 No School  

     

 


